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COVID-19 Pandemic, Update # 66 

Updated CDC Infection Prevention and Control 
Recommendations for Healthcare Personnel  

Key Points and Recommendations:  

• Review CDC’s updated COVID-19 Infection Prevention and Control Recommendations 
for Healthcare Personnel, including setting-specific considerations for dialysis facilities, 
emergency medical services, dental facilities, nursing homes, and other residential care 
settings. 

• Review CDC’s updated Guidance for Managing Healthcare Personnel with SARS-CoV-2 
Infection or Exposure 

• NH Division of Public Health Services (DPHS) continues to host a monthly healthcare 
provider webinar on the 2nd Thursday of each month to provide public health updates. 
The next webinar will be Thursday, 10/13 from 12:00 – 1:00 pm:   

o Zoom link: https://nh-dhhs.zoom.us/s/94059287404  
o Call-in phone number: (646) 558-8656 
o Meeting ID: 940 5928 7404  
o Password: 353809 
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• For any questions regarding this notification, please call the NH DHHS, DPHS, Bureau 
of Infectious Disease Control at (603) 271-4496 during business hours (8:00 a.m. – 4:30 
p.m.).   

• If you are calling after hours or on the weekend, please call the New Hampshire Hospital 
switchboard at (603) 271-5300 and request the Public Health Professional on-call. 

• To change your contact information in the NH Health Alert Network, please send an 
email to DHHS.Health.Alert@dhhs.nh.gov.  
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